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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In light of yesterday’s announcement regarding school closures we would like to direct you towards some 

suggestions to help with your child’s learning. 

 

Reading 

Please continue to read regularly with your child. This can be books, magazines or online material.  Please 

question your child about what they are reading to ensure that they are understanding it. 

 

Maths 

Times Tables Rockstars – your child has been given their log in. This will help them learn and increase their 

knowledge of the times tables. Please focus on the 2, 5 and 10 times table.  

 

Purple Mash 

Your child has a login for Purple Mash. Purple Mash has activities for all subjects and year groups. Your child has 

received a password for the site in paper form as a reminder. 

 

Websites 

There are a wealth of online materials available.  Below are just a selection:  

 

• Twinkl is offering a month’s free subscription for all. Please visit: www.twinkl.co.uk/offer  and enter the 

code CVDTWINKLHELPS  

• BBC Bitesize 

• National Geographic kids: activities and quizzes for younger children 

• Mystery Science: free science lessons 

• Oxford Owl for Home: lots of free resources for Primary age 

• Phonics Play: Username: march20 password: home 

• Blockly games: this has computer programming skills 

• J2code: free coding resources for computing  

• Maths Bot: click on ‘Manipluatives’ for a range of interactive resources 

• ICT games: English and Maths interactive resources 

• KS1 super movers: easy to follow active learning videos  

 

Your child has also been given a maths book to practice calculations to 20 and times tables 2,5 and 10. You also 

have a lined book to practice handwriting and sentence work.  

We have included a curriculum map to show you the topics children would usually be covering.  

With your continued support we will get through this difficult time together. 

Kind regards, 

The Year One Team 

 

 


